
 
 

                                                              Friday 14th September 2012 
 

Harvest Festival 

We will be holding our Harvest Festival in the 
Church next Thursday, 20th September at 2.15pm. 
You are warmly invited to join us if you are able. 
Gifts of non-perishable foods are most welcome 
and will be donated to the Salvation Army to 
support their good work. 

 
 
Class Assemblies 
There will be a change to the Friday assemblies this year.  Starting 
on Friday 28th September each class will take it in turn to present 
an assembly to which parents, carers or relatives are most 
welcome.  These will normally begin at 2.40pm but you will be 
notified of any change for your class. 
 
Website 

The website is nearing completion and will be launched on 28th 
September and will include a competition for the children as part of 
the launch. 
 
Dates 

A calendar of dates for this term is attached.  We have 
included as much as possible but will update you of any 
additions.  This list includes dates for Reading Cafés and 
Class assemblies. 
 
Parking 

You may have noticed that the Police were checking up 
on parking around the school earlier in the week.  I would 
ask that you park considerately so as to minimize risks to 
the children and for our neighbours. 

 
 
 



Reward System 
We have made some alterations to our reward system.  The staff 
will be nominating three children from each class every week to 
receive the award of Star, Angel or Diamond.  The Star will be for 
an all round fantastic week, the Angel for someone who has shown 
an act of kindness, generosity or support and the diamond for 
someone who has been making great efforts with their learning. 
There will be a certificate awarded in Thursday assembly, their 
photo put up on our special display board in the corridor and 
names published in the newsletter. The first awards were 
presented today. 
 
House points will be awarded and each week the house with the 
most points will hold the House Point Cup for the week.  This will 
start next week. 
 
Very well done to all those being recognised for their super 
contribution to school.  Our very first awards this week go to the 
following children - 
 

 STAR ANGEL DIAMOND 
 

Class 1 Caedn Huckle Isobel Crisp Rebecca 
Burrows 

Class 2 Luke Royston Eloisa Orme Matthew Dove 
 

Class 3 Asher Foley Olivia Crook Marcus 
Gardner 

Class 4  Alfie Mann Gemma Smith Madeleine 
Jenkins 

Class 5 Georgia-Mae 
Hammond 

Patrick Thomas Lydia Rivett 

Class 6 Ellie Pilbrow Jada Foley James Roe 
 

 

With best wishes 
 
 

Jim Shearly 

 
 


